
Welcome Home Ministries – Africa    September 
To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health; or into Jesus Loving Arms           2020 

 

 SMALL OR SICK 14   Benedict, Daphine, Ella, Emmanuel, Esther, Hassel, John, Joseph, Moses, Patricia, Rebecca, Rihanna, Robert, Victoria    BABIES  11  Benjamin, Brandon, 

Brighton,  Emmanuel,  Irene, Joshua T, Lukas, Mercy,  Noreen, Precious, Timothy    TODDLERS  36        Alibert, Amos,  Andrew, Arnold, Augustine, Catherine, Christopher, 

Dison, Elizabeth, Emmanuel M, Eric, Francis, Ivan, James, Jane,James, John S, Jonathan, Joseph, Joshua K, Joy, Judith, Kenneth, Lori, Lydia, Lydia K,  Naume, Patience, 
Paul, Peter, Precious, Rebecca, Samuel (1), Samuel (2), Timothy, Trevor.     New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined) [Twins not Shown]   0  children just gone to forever families 

 

 WELCOME HOME MINISTRIES -AFRICA, PO Box 9771, BREA, CA,  92822    Director   Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050   email: LMSydo@gmail.com 

Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda.  Visit our babies on line: www.welcomehomeafrica.com    Printing Donated by CLF (CLFBrea.org) 
FUNDS * Over 95% of Donations are sent to Uganda (Our US overheads are less than 5%) - No Westerners are paid from your gifts 

 
Mumma Connie loves the little ones. 

 
The big babies love piling into their car  

 
Worshipping is several times a day. 

 
The faithful old trampoline is still going. 

William thought I was crazy to buy pipes. 

 

The girls love their frilly dress up clothes. 

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family,  

    Life in Uganda is a terrible hardship for so many 
who live day to day. Many have lost their work. The 
children suffer the worst. Our village teams are still 
helping despite travel restriction, our village pastors  
find needy families - then pictures and information 
sent by text back to the team in Jinja. The team 
then evaluate the situation and organize the 
needed medical and/or nutritional care.  

   The Corona Virus in now on the move again, 
spreading in the cities and towns of Uganda. The 
orphanage is on lock down again to protect the 
children. The staff are taking Hydroxychloroquine 
twice a week along with Zinc and Vitamin C to try 
and stay healthy. We appreciate prayer for them.   

    Our staff have been doing a wonderful job with 
the children who have not been off the compound 
since I think March unless it has been for a medical 
appointment. Home Schooling is a part of life for 
now. Keeping the children occupied and not bored 
is quite a big undertaking. Well done to all the staff! 

    We continue to have new children coming in. 
Augustine was brought in by his uncle this past 
week - he has lost both of his parents and is a full 
orphan. The probation officer (child protective ser-
vices) signed for him to be part of our WH family. 
Please pray for a good future for him.   

   Many people have responded to the availability 
of T-shirts. The long sleeved are great for winter. 

If you are interested in T-shirts Email me at 
LMSydo@gmail.com  and I will connect you. 

    Please don’t forget us when shopping Amazon!!  

Thank you all so much for your faithful support.  

Blessings from Mandy, 
and Your Welcome Home Family. 

Remember  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

 
Augustine a new admission this past week. 

 
Joseph has settled in. Looking healthier. 

 
There are lots of different activities. 

 

↑ Dress up times are a favorite for all. ↓ 

 


